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New KSK Line of Duty
Husna Hashim

6 April 2010. The AGM of Human Sciences Club or Kelab Sains Kemanusiaan (KSK) was held 
to mark the inauguration of the new line up of leaders. Nevertheless, the centre extends its 
gratitude to the previous leadership of the club who had contributed their outstanding effort 
since the establishment of the club. As for now, the apprentices will continue the legacy in 
providing a medium for UHE, UHM, and UHR students who are registered with KSK, to 
execute the activities related to their respective courses. 

The club also aspires to instil exemplary moral attitude besides achieving academic excellence 
among the students. To add, the target is to encourage its members to uphold universal ideals 
as well as adhering to religious values through its programmes and agendas planned. For the 
beginning of 2010/11 academic session, the club projected to carry out a number of activities 
such as a visit to the Malaysia Parliament and Pahang State Assembly as well as a co joint effort 
with the Department of Human Sciences to conduct Human Capital Excellence Programme 
(Program Kecemerlangan Modal Insan). 

There will also be community services with the locals, as well as stress and financial manage-
ment courses. It is hope that these activities will uplift KSK to be a dynamic club; thus, the most 
preferred amongst UMP students. Congratulations to the Fresh KSK’s Leaders!




